Welcome to Academic Year
2020/2021.

Dear Uniuersity of Guyana Stadents,

It's not always the fastest runner who succeeds, but the one
who can go the distance.We know that for some it has not
been an easy road to get here - but you did it.

Congratulations on beginning the new Academic Year
2020-2021!

It may not always be easy to continue, but with a will to
succeed and a laser focus you will succeed.

In life things will occur to shake you and bend you, but your
mind-set and the choices you make will ensure that setbacks
won’t break you. The times ahead call for resilience. Reach
out if you need help and remember:

Respect, Education, Selectivity, Intelligence, Love,
Intrepidness, Energy, Negation of negativity, Conscious
Caring Choices, and Endurance.

From:

Prof. Paloma Mohamed Martin, PhD, Vice Chancellor,
Xi, the Senior Management Team and Entire Staff of The
University of Guyana.

l'.\.'l\'I-II{SI;l'\' of GUYANA



